
Report from Yeovil District Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

 
Executive Portfolio Holder: Cllr Sylvia Seal, Leisure and Culture 
SSDC Representative: Cllr David Recardo 
 
 
 
Council of Governors meetings held in June and September 2015 
 
 
Councillor David Recardo will attend the District Executive meeting to answer any 
questions from Members regarding the Yeovil District Hospital NHS Foundation 
Trust.  The published minutes of the Council of Governors meetings are attached for 
information.   
 
 

 


